
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Fiona Todd 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

principal@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 

            7th October 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Marmalade & Mash Children’s Fashion Show Fundraiser 
On Thursday 7th November, we will be holding a children’s Fashion show in 
collaboration with Marmalade and Mash.   
 
The event is free to attend and will take place after school at 3.30pm in the School 
Hall.  It will be an informal, fun fashion show for you all to attend. We are also 
asking if your child would like to take part with modelling some of the clothes? 
 
Naomi of Marmalade and Mash is kindly donating 30% of all sales to School and 
Early Birds.  The clothes range in sizes from 4 to 12 both girls and boys. The 
clothes will be available to buy with rails on display for browsing. There will also be refreshments. 
 
If your child would like to join in and show off some of the clothes please complete the form below and 
return to school by Monday 21st October. Names will be picked out of a hat. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Early Birds & Bunbury CE Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Marmalade & Mash Children’s Fashion Show & Fundraiser - Thursday 7th November 2019 
 
 
My child ………………………………….  in Year ………… would like to take part in the fashion show. 
 
Parent/Carer Name ……………………………………….….  Signed……………………………………….  
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